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• All	of	the	students	are	working	hard	in	the	fourth	quarter!	
Third	quarter	report	cards	will	be	emailed	and	sent	home	to	
all	current	accounts	today.	

• We	continued	our	Lenten	journey	this	week.	We	have	loved	
hearing	the	intentions	that	the	students	offer	for	the	people	
and	things	that	they	love.	

• The	students	enjoyed	“The	Spirit	to	Overcome.”	It	is	always	
nice	to	take	a	look	at	and	reflect	upon	the	past,	present,	and	
future.	

• Please	remember	that	registration	for	next	year	is	still	open!	
Space	is	getting	limited	in	some	classes,	so	please	reserve	your	spot.	

• In	order	to	see	pictures	and	get	updates	please	follow	us	on	Facebook	and	Twitter!		
Facebook:	St.	Mary’s	School	of	Piscataway		 Twitter:	@stmaryspiscataw	

	
Looking	ahead:	

• Early	Dismissal-Friday,	April	7.	
• Early	Dismissal	NO	Aftercare	on	Wednesday,	April	12	
• Easter	Break	from	April	13	to	April	24	

Calendar	Reminders:	

Monday	(4/3):	 	 	

Tuesday	(4/4):		 	 PE	Uniforms	

Wednesday	(4/5):	 	

Thursday	(4/6):	 	 PE	Uniforms	

	 	 	 Awards	Assembly	(4-8)	

Friday	(4/7):	 	 All-School	Mass	

	 	 Early	Dismissal	


